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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處  
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department  
 The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region  

  

 更正 

 
 
關於2017年06月30日公布的香港知識產權公報： 
 
分項 “接納註冊 (全文本)”，類別 11-15，第 54-56 頁，類別 26-30，第 27-28 頁，商標註
冊申請編號 303985354 的類別 28 的貨品說明應為如下： 

 
Class 28 
Toys, games, and playthings; Scale models and toy models, all of motor land 
vehicles, all sold complete or in kit form; remote control toy vehicles; rideable 
toy vehicles; ride-on toy vehicles; fairground rides; coin-operated toy vehicles; 
handheld computer games; computer games equipment adapted for use with TV 
receivers; computer controlled toys; computer controlled toy-vehicles; computer 
controlled scale model vehicles; Sports equipment; sailing equipment [sporting 
articles]; horse riding equipment [sporting articles]; rugby balls and equipment 
for playing rugby; golf clubs, golf balls and golf bags; golf divot repair kit; 
stuffed toy animals; plush toys; plastic disk-shaped toys that players throw and 
catch, throwable toys; beach toys; outdoor toys; playing cards; puzzles; 
gymnastic and sporting articles not included in other classes; decorations for 
Christmas trees; Christmas decorations made of paper or card. 

 
 

ERRATA 
 
 
In relation to the Hong Kong Intellectual Property Journal published on 30 June, 
2017: 
 
Under the section “Acceptance for Registration (Full Version)”, Class 11-15, on 
pages 54-56, Class 26-30, on pages 27-28, the specification of goods under Trade 
Mark Application No. 303985354 in Class 28 should read as follows: 

 
Class 28 
Toys, games, and playthings; Scale models and toy models, all of motor land 
vehicles, all sold complete or in kit form; remote control toy vehicles; rideable 
toy vehicles; ride-on toy vehicles; fairground rides; coin-operated toy vehicles; 
handheld computer games; computer games equipment adapted for use with TV 
receivers; computer controlled toys; computer controlled toy-vehicles; computer 
controlled scale model vehicles; Sports equipment; sailing equipment [sporting 
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articles]; horse riding equipment [sporting articles]; rugby balls and equipment 
for playing rugby; golf clubs, golf balls and golf bags; golf divot repair kit; 
stuffed toy animals; plush toys; plastic disk-shaped toys that players throw and 
catch, throwable toys; beach toys; outdoor toys; playing cards; puzzles; 
gymnastic and sporting articles not included in other classes; decorations for 
Christmas trees; Christmas decorations made of paper or card. 
 
 


